
Dean’s Council 1/25/17 

Meeting started at 1:30 PM.  In attendance:  Rosemary McLaughlin, Josh Kavaloski, Caitlin Killian, 

Juliette Lantz, Jill Cermele 

1.  We may not need division meeting before February faculty meeting; DC members can email 

their divisions with any general news and ask if there are agenda items from members that 

would necessitate a meeting. 

2. We are likely to need division meetings before March faculty meeting to discuss issues up at 

that meeting. 

3. We reviewed ballot for terms beginning fall 2017 (some beginning immediately); ready to be 

submitted. 

4. The Committee worked on editing/revising of faculty regulations.  Edits and questions were 

addressed or included up to section 4.  Section 4, which included more substantial revisions,was 

put on hold to be addressed next time.  Editing/revising resumed for section 5.  The committee 

finished editing and revising through section 5. 

The meeting concluded at 3:30. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jill Cermele 

 


